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Welcome to the 2nd half of the Spring term.  
We hope you all enjoyed the snow last week and 

that for your children they will have lasting 
memories of snow in their childhood, quite a rare 

event in West Cornwall.  
World Book Day 

We celebrated World Book day yesterday and 
thank you for the tremendous and creative effort 
you all made! It was like opening all the pages of 
Roald Dahl’s books at once in assembly, a sea of 

memorable characters. 
Here are the winners in each class, you made this 
very hard to choose! 
Class 6 Jack, Alec and Noah as James and the Giant 
Peach     
Class 5 Ida and Spike as The Witches 
Class 4 Sofia as The Roly Poly Bird 
Class 3 Lilly Mae as The Roly Poly Bird 
Class 2 Valentine as Danny Champion of the World 
Class 1 Violet as Violet Beauregard 
Reception Jokubas as Willy Wonka 

Assemblies this half term 
Our Christian Value for this half term is Justice. 
We are exploring this through stories from the 
bible and contemporary themes. Please talk to 

your child about this. There is information on our 
website under the RE and Collective Worship tab 
with activities to do at and discuss with your child 

on this theme. 
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Stars of the week ending 23rd February  
Reception    Ruben 
Class 1  Casey  
Class 2  Bre 
Class 3  Ben    
Class 4  Nina        
Class 5 Cadan 
Class 6  Sammy and Georgia     
Golden Tokens week ending 23rd February  
Reception    Ezekiel   
Class 1  Harrison 
Class 2  Bjorn        
Class 3  Goda 
Class 4  James 
Class 5  Dmitri 
Class 6   Julia         
Stars of the week ending 9th March 
Reception   James   
Class 1  Isabella  
Class 2  Charlie 
Class 3  Hayden  
Class 4  Biba 
Class 5  Eve and Sakshi 
Class 6  Riley 
Golden Tokens week ending 9th March   
Reception  Jokubas  
Class 1  Casey   
Class 2  Blake 
Class 3  Alfie  
Class 4  James  
Class 5  Hayden  
Class 6  Lewis 

 

Please make sure your child does not bring any food containing nuts into school. We have 2 children with serious nut 
allergies! Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary  
Sunday 11th March Mothering Sunday at St Mary’s 
Church 
Monday 12th March – Class 2 to Eden project 
Monday 12th March 7pm St Piran’s Concert 
Wednesday 14th March – Class 5 to Minack  
Tuesday 20th March Sports Relief and class 1 to St 
Michael’s Mount  
Thursday 22nd March 10 - Piece Prom Year 3 at the Hall 
for Cornwall  
Thursday 29th March – Last day of term Maundy 
Thursday service at St Mary’s Church 10:30  
Monday 16th April – Summer Term begins 

 
 

Songfest  
Our school choir sung with other schools at 
Songfest at the Hall for Cornwall on 26th February. 
Our children were reliable, well behaved and 
performed with enthusiasm. Well done to all those 
children and my thanks to Mrs Hall and Mrs 
Griffiths for accompanying the children to this 
event. We will be celebrating Sing up day in school 
next week on Tuesday 13th March  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book fair 
We will be holding a book fair on Monday 19th, Tuesday 20th & Wednesday 21st March. 

Please support this event. Your child can spend their £1 book voucher towards any of the 
books. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Events this term 
County final for cross country - 15th March 
Year 5/6 Grass track cycling - 19th March 
Sports Relief Run around Penlee Park – 20th March  
Indoor athletics for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - 26th March 

 
Afterschool Sports clubs- Please sign up in the office if your child is not already registered for these clubs.  

Monday- Balls skills   Tuesday- Hockey and Yoga        Wednesday- Netball  
   Thursday- Gymnastics     Friday- Cross Country/Circuit training 
 
 
 
 World Book Day Photos 

Reception and their Class 6 buddies visited the play park to take part in an outdoor  
‘World Book Day Read-a-thon’.  

FOSMS Disco  
FOSM meeting Thursday 15th March 3:30pm all 
welcome. The next event is the School Disco on 

Friday 23rd March. 
6 - 7:30pm Reception, class 1 and 2, parent and 

carers to stay with their child 
7:30- 9pm Classes 3-6 

£1.50 per child 
 
 
 
 

Teddy Horsley Assembly for Reception 
Class  

 
Thank you to all parents and carers who attended 

the Teddy Horsely assembly in Reception Class. 
Please keep you bear safe as we will be asking the 

children to bring in Teddy Horsley later in the term. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


